

50 The Octagon, PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054, New Zealand Telephone: 03 477 4000, Fax: 03 474 3523 Email: dcc@dcc.govt.nz www.dunedin.govt.nz

22 March 2019

Dear

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for information on pedestrian injuries on Dunedin roads

I am writing in response to your LGOIMA request of 5 March 2019 requesting information on pedestrian injuries on Dunedin roads.

I advise that we are declining your request under section 17(g) of the LGOIMA that the information requested is not held by the local authority. However, you may wish to contact the New Zealand Police and/or NZTA.

As we have declined your request for information, I advise that you have the right to make a complaint to the Office of the Ombudsman (0800 802 602) or email info@ombudsman.parliament.nz.

Yours faithfully

Rebecca Murray

Governance Support Officer